
Congratulations Sister Victoire
The  Institute  of  the  Brothers  of  the  Christian  Schools  congratulates  the
Guadalupana Sisters of La Salle on the election of the new Superior General for
the period 2022-2028.

All the Brothers wish Sister Victoire Razanavoayry Tsiatengy all the blessings
for her future work and join in the prayers of the whole Lasallian Family that the
wonderful work of the Guadalupana Sisters may continue with renewed joy and
dedication in all the countries where they care for young people and children.

Thank you, Sisters, and have a good journey, Sister Victoire!

https://www.lasalle.org/en/congratulations-sister-victoire/

